
SERVICE PINS 
 

During the month of August, service pins will be distributed at ALL 
performances in the Hanna, Connor Palace, and KeyBank State Theaters. 

 

Total Volunteers 480 out 1800 27% 
Head Ushers 68 out of 167 40% 
Weekday Matinee 20 out of 96 21% 
On Leave of Absence 14 out of 113 12% 
STARS 9 out of 129 7% 

July 23, 2025 

 

 

 
 

KIMBERLY AKIMBO 
Connor Palace Theatre ║145 min. w / I 
July 15 – August 3 

 
NATALIE TENEBAUM: THE 
PIANO RE-IMAGINED 
Hanna Theatre ║120 minutes 
August 2 
 
AN EVENING WITH VINCE GILL 
Theatre ║approx. 120 minutes 
August 2 

 
PIANO MEN: GENERATIONS 
Hanna Theatre ║approx. 90 minutes. 
August 8 

 
BEETLEJUICE 
KeyBank State Theatre ║150 min. w / I 
August 12 - 17 

 
RUPAUL’S DRAG RACE 
KeyBank State Theatre ║approx. 120 min. 
August 19 
 
 
GUEST EVACUATION TRAINING 
 SU 7/27 9:45 AM 
 SA 8/2 9:45 AM 
 MO 8/18 5:45 PM 
 SU 8/24 9:45 AM 

 
 

 PLEASE SEE THE SCHEDULE 
FOR VOLUNTEER NEEDS 

 

The Volunteer Office tries to vary position assignments for all volunteers for each 
performance. 
 

If you are assigned to a position with which you are unfamiliar, or haven’t been assigned to in 
a while, position descriptions are available in each House Manager’s office. Position 
descriptions are also available in the Volunteer Handbook which can be found on our 
website:  
 

https://www.playhousesquare.org/volunteer-home 

One of the head ushers asked that we publish the results of the “I read the 
Newsletter” from last week.  While we understand that not everyone who read 
the newsletter opted to send an email for the extra hour, the results were very 
interesting. 
 

 
 

RUN TIMES 

 
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

If you are asked by the House Manager or Head Usher to move to a different position, 
please do so. The House Managers often have important information regarding the 
production that necessitates moving volunteers to other positions or adding additional 
volunteers to a position.   

Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

POSITION ASSIGNMENTS 

LIMITED PERFORMANCES  
 

The new season starts in September!  
Until then, there are very few events on 
the schedule.  Enjoy this time off! 

 

 

Based on the results above, the volunteer department is considering going to a 
monthly newsletter only and no longer continuing the weekly updates.  The 
Weekly Schedule would continue to come out each Wednesday. 


